
Dear Fit & Fun Sports families,

THANKS SO MUCH for giving us the opportunity to embrace your wonderful children in our 
second year of the Levis JCC's Fit & Fun Sports Program.  We are thrilled with our 
blossoming program with 42 participants and more than 60 buddies this spring!

As each of your children enhanced their sports, fitness and social skills, each volunteer buddy 
had the incredible opportunity to connect with your children in a very special way.  The buddies 
learned so much about each child's unique talents, while strengthening their own personal 
values and skills as future leaders in our community.  Buddies are already contacting me to 
ensure they are included in our fall program!

 We feel so fortunate to have met so many new families this year, and can't wait to see 
everyone next year!

Thanks again and have a wonderful summer!

Fondly, Marianne, Coaches Kevin and Luis

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR SPONSORS

Lesser, Lesser, Landy & Smith, PLLC
 Jason Taylor Foundation

Kashten-Lev Family
Moed and Reise Families

Evolution Printers

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR VOLUNTEERS

Ronni Hartman, Mia Plotsker, Adrienne Geffen, Scott Tetunic and all of our terrific volunteer 
buddies!

NEXT YEAR'S REGISTRATION--PLEASE NOTE:

Fall Program for families with children in grades Pre-K-5th: You will receive a registration 
form this July for the fall 2011 program.

Spring Program for families with children in grades Pre-K-12: Watch for registration form 
in December.  The spring program will begin in March, 2012 after Top Soccer ends. 

Marianne Jacobs
Director of Special Needs 
Adolph & Rose Levis Jewish Community Center
9801 Donna Klein Boulevard
Boca Raton, Florida  33428
561-852-3256
mariannej@levisjcc.org
Providing the meaningful connections that make our community home.


